TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND
OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

October 17, 2022

Automatic Temperature Controls, Inc.
Steven P. Lussier, President

95 Connecticut Street

Cranston, Rl 02920

Re: Bid# 995 — HVAC Project at Quinta Gamelin

Dear Mr. Lussier:

We are pleased to inform you that your company, Automatic Temperature Controls, Inc., has
been awarded Bid #995 — HVAC Project at Quinta Gamelin, with the cost not to exceed
$134,800.00.

Please contact Warren Rensehausen to discuss the project details and timeline for completion.

Very truly y
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te én Contente,
Town Administrator

Cc: Sara Hassel, Treasurer
The Honorable Town Council
Warren Rensehausen, Director, Parks and Recreation
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